
Dear Parents,  

We would like to welcome new children and families who have joined our Va-

cation Care community. We hope you enjoyed your time with us and look 

forward to seeing you again in the future! 

We would also like to welcome back all of our existing families. It’s great to 

see so many familiar faces and we appreciate your commitment to our ser-

vice. 

The children enjoyed having the opportunity to make new friends from a 

variety of different schools and develop their social interaction skills and 

develop independence. 

This Vacation Care the children went on 3 excursions and had 2 visitors 

come and visit the service.  

The 3 excursions included the Semaphore Cinema and playground, the 

Beach House and the Hahndorf Farm Barn. 

The visitors included slime making from Sci-World and Wheelie Kids. 

Our in-days consisted of Technology Day, an Easter egg hunt & Easter 

craft and baking ANZAC biscuits. 

Overall the children had 2 weeks of school holidays that resulted in lots of 

fun, laughter and creativity. 

Important Notes for Term 2: 

Updated OSHC/VAC Payment Method: The service will no longer be using 

the debit banking system to receive payments. If you wish to make an 

OSHC or Vac Care payment you will be able to do so using the following: 

QKR App, EFTPOS or by providing the service with your credit card de-

tails.  

Electronic Sign In: The OSHC service will now be using the Spike App on an iPad 

to sign children in and out of the service which is located in the OSHC room. Par-

ents/guardians or caregivers will only be provided with a code if they are written 

on the child’s collection authority form. Please see an educator to receive your in-

dividual and unique sign-in code or if you need any help navigating the app. 

Our service prides itself on delivering high quality programs that range in 

diversity; including educational, cultural and recreational experiences. 

Via email : Maria.Morello708@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Diary Dates   

 Monday 3rd June- Vac 

Care booklets  available 

 Friday 28th June- final day 

to book in for Vac Care 

 Friday 5th July- End of 

Term 2 School  holidays  

 Monday 8th July- Vacation 

Care commences 

 Friday 19th July – end of 

Vac care  

 Monday 22nd July – First 

day of Term 3 2019. 

Cancellation Policy 

To allow the OSHC and Vacation 

Care Programs to run smoothly 

and to ensure appropriate staffing  

2 WEEKS WRITTEN NOTICE OF 
ANY CANCELLATION is      

required. This will apply to all 
sessions including Before 

School/After School Care, Vaca-
tion Care,  Sports Day, Camps 

and Early School Dismissal. The 
service is unable to swap days or 

sessions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  

Maria Morello    

OSHC Director 
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SCI-World SLIME  

 

Semaphore Playground  
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Easter Egg Hunt 

Beach House 

Hahndorf Farm Barn 
 


